
 
 
 

 
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 

 
March 3, 2022 – 6:00 p.m. 

 
Richland Center City Auditorium 

182 N. Central Ave Richland Center 53581 
 
A public meeting will be held on Thursday, March 3, 2022 at the Richland Center 
Auditorium, located at 182 N Central Ave, Richland Center, WI 53581at 6:00 p.m. 
for the Community Development Block Grant – CLOSE (CDBG-CL) funds.  
 
Richland County has received a Community Development Block Grant to assist 
with the Richland Center Auditorium Elevator project which includes an 
accessibility project so individuals with disabilities can more freely partipate in 
events and utlize the Richland Center Auditorium. The construction began in 
December 2021. 
 
The intent of the hearing is to receive citizens’ views and provide a review of the 
performance of the funded activities.  
 
The agenda for the public hearing is:   

1. Overview and current status of CDBG-funded activities. 
2. Citizen input regarding current CDBG activities. 

 
Residents of the City of Richland Center are encouraged to attend, especially 
residents with low to moderate incomes.  The meeting room is NOT 
handicapped accessible. Persons needing additional accommodations should 
contact Jasen Glasbrenner, Director - Richland Economic Development, 450 South 
Main Street, Richland Center, WI: Phone 608-649-5961 
 
Publication Dates: February 17, 2022, and February 24, 2022 
 
 
 
  


